
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is cancelling the preparation of a 

Final Environmental Assessment (EA) to analyze and describe the potential 

environmental impacts associated with the: 

 

Energy Efficiency Design Standards for New Federal Low-Rise 

Residential Buildings (DOE/EA 1926) 

 

In May 2013, DOE’s Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy (EERE) 

office issued a Draft EA for the above project.  This project examined 

whether to adopt certain International Energy Conservation Code (IECC) 

2012 Standards.  A final Rule has not been adopted regarding the 2012 

IECC standards.  DOE is now moving forward with analyzing the 2015 

IECC standards.  DOE is thus cancelling the NEPA process at this time 

regarding the 2012 IECC standard with no decision. 

 


